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ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU
DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman Quezon City 1116
Telephone Nos.: (632) 927-15-17, 928-37-25; Fax No.: (632) 920-22-58
Website: http://www.emb.gov.ph / Email: mail@emb.gov.ph

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On the ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT (EIS) of the MANILA WATERFRONT CITY
RECLAMATION PROJECT of LGU-CITY OF MANILA to be located ALONG THE COAST OF MANILA
BAY IN THE TERRITORIAL JURISDICTION OF THE CITY OF MANILA.

Notice is hereby given to all parties who wish to give their opinion regarding the implementation of the MANILA
WATERFRONT CITY RECLAMATION PROJECT to attend a Public Hearing on 21 MAY 2018 (MONDAY)
at 9:00 AM (registration starts at 8:00 am) to be held in the SAN ANDRES SPORTS COMPLEX, SAN
ANDRES STREET, MALATE, MANILA.

The Public Hearing is being conducted in connection with the review of the EIS of the aforementioned project by
the Environmental Management Bureau (EMB) of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR).

The City of Manila Government is proposing to develop the MANILA WATERFRONT CITY
RECLAMATION PROJECT to meet the fast growing urbanization of the City of Manila. Currently, there are no
adequate available lands for future developments in the city for the type of development projects envisioned in this
reclamation project. Hence, land expansion through reclamation is being considered by the City of Manila primarily
to provide additional lands for future developments.

The key information about the project is as follows:

Project name MANILA WATERFRONT CITY RECLAMATION PROJECT

Project location and area Along Coast of Manila Bay in the territorial jurisdiction of the City of
Manila

Nature of project Reclamation Project

All interested parties who wish to attend or participate in this Public Hearing should preferably confirm their
attendance/participation and may give their opinion(s) in a concise position paper to the ENVIRONMENTAL
IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND MANAGEMENT DIVISION (EIAMD) of this Office through mail or through
email at eiamd.emb.co@gmail.com, three (3) days before the Public Hearing schedule. Those who will not be
able to register or submit written positions may bT given the opportunity to share their issues on the day of the

hearing itself.

The project’s EIS and Executive Summary for the Public (ESP) are downloadable at our website:
www.eia.emb.gov.ph (kindly access the Notice of Public Hearing/Consultation link found in the right portion of
our website) while the hard copies will be available in this Office and in the following offices:

1) EMB National Capital Region
Office Address: National Ecology Center, East Avenue, Diliman
Telephone No.: (02) 515-0683/931-2397/ 931-1834/ 931-2954

2) City Planning and Development Office (CPDO)
Office Address: Manila City Hall Building, Manila
Telephone No.: (02) 354-2960

For more details, please contact EIAM Division of this Office at telephone number (02) 920-2240 to 41 and look
for the project case handlers Engr. Carlo Vic Arida and Mr. Carl Louie Santiago.

Protect the environment... Protect life...



